Christmas toast of the Consell de Formentera

Today Ana Juan, president of the Consell of Formentera, and councillors of the cabinet, have
brought back the traditional Christmas toast and engaged in a moment of celebration with the

workers of the local administration. The toast was suspended for the last two years due to the
pandemic.

The president wished everyone happy holidays and applauded "municipal workers' daily work
and commitment to public service." She also trumpeted milestones this year like "establishment
of professional positions for staff and the process of stabilising the workforce, which will improve
not only working conditions but public services too0."

Students in the vocational Cooking and Gastronomy course and Hospitality Services course
and students in the basic vocational Cooking and Catering programme at IES Marc Ferrer
served an aperitif.
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